
LEVY COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

LIBRARY DIRECTOR INTERVIEWS 

JANUARY 5, 2010 

 

 

The Levy County Board of County Commissioners held interviews for the Levy County Library Director on 

January 5, 1020 at 1:00 P.M. in the Levy County Board of County Commissioners meeting room, with the 

following Commissioners present: 

 

 

Chairperson Nancy Bell 

Vice Chairperson Danny Stevens 

Comm. Marsha Drew 

Comm. Lilly Rooks 

Comm. Chad Johnson 

 

 

Before beginning interviews, Mrs. Jacqueline Martin, Human Resource Director spoke to the Board members 

regarding applicant requirements.  She stated the salary for this position had been previously set early in 2009 

by the Board at $42,000 per year and had been advertised in the Levy County Journal, on the County’s website 

and the State Library website.  A total of eight applications had been received for the position.  Mrs. Martin 

stated she had requested credentials as required by the State and four of the applicants responded with the 

requested information.  The two applicants interviewed today are:  

 

The first applicant to be interviewed was Ms. Deborah Bischoff. 

 

The second applicant to be interviewed was Mr. Serafin Roldan PhD. 

 

After interviewing each of the applicants individually, the Board decided to extend the application deadline by 

four to six weeks to receive and interview more applicants 

 

 

THERE BEING NO FURTHER APPLICANTS TO COME BEFORE THE COMMISSION, THE 

INTERVIEWS FOR THE LIBRARY DIRECTOR POSITION CONCLUDED AT 3:19 PM. 

 

 

ATTEST:        BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

         LEVY COUNTY, FL 

 

 

____________________________________   ____________________________________ 

Clerk of Court, Danny J. Shipp     Chairperson, Nancy Bell 

  

 

 


